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Texland Petroleum, Inc. 
777 Main Street 
Suite 3200 
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 

Attention: Ms. Ann Burdette 

Re: Amendment of Division Order 
No. R-l 1638 

Dear Ms. Burdette: 

Reference is made to your request dated February 7, 2002 to relocate the Bowers 
"A" Federal Well No. 43. an injection well within the Hobbs Upper Blinebry Cooperative 
Waterflood Project, from its originally proposed location 1378 feet from the South line 
and 1155 feet from the West line (Unit L) of Section 29, Township 18 South, Range 38 
East, NMPM, to a new location 1243 feet from the South line and 1015 feet from the 
West line (Unit L) of said Section 29. It is our understanding that the location change is 
necessary due to surface considerations. 

Pursuant to your request, Texland Petroleum, Inc. is hereby authorized to drill its 
Bowers ; i A" Federal Well No. 43 at a location 1243 feet from the South line and 1015 
feet from the West line (Unit L) of Section 29, Township 18 South, Range 38 East, 
NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Xc: OCD-Hobbs 
Bureau of Land Management-Carlsbad 
Case File-12666 i 
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